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        Wishing you all a Merry Christmas           
  and a Happy New Year    

Best wishes 

                                           Gail & Thomas Kelly  

Awards Ceremonies 

Whilst we did not win at the recent Awards 
ceremonies, we had great feedback with the 
Judges specifically commenting on how    
impressed they had been with Margaret 
House when they came to visit us.  We are 
really proud to have been Finalists for both  
a National and  Regional Award the 1st time we entered. 

  

PLEASE JOIN US ON FRIDAY 13 DEC 

AT 2PM at the ‘PHLYOMENA THEATRE’ 

MARGARET HOUSE PRESENTS OUR          

CHRISTMAS PANTO 
Please join us for our annual  

On Sunday 22 December 

taking place from  

 2.00 pm in Phylomena House 

3.30 pm at Margaret House 

 

Please join us for our 

On Sunday 22 December 

Taking place from 

2.00 pm in Phylomena House 

3.30 pm in Margaret House 



 

 What we have been up to in November 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 
Looking glamorous at the Awards 

Teamwork 

making cakes  

& decorating 

Winning at 

the       

Tombola 

Raising over £100 

for a special charity 

Being pampered at 

the Body Shop stall! 

Enjoying some shopping 

at the Christmas Market 

Enjoying a ‘Magic Morning’ session 

Wishing Shannon all the best as 

she starts her maternity leave 


